
 

 

 

 

Hello, 

      My name is Felix Guzman, I am writing as I would like to formally re-introduce myself to 

the National Tourette Syndrome Association. I along with Donald Donin and three of my former 

Kingsborough Community College classmates; Irina Sivitskaya, Brian Hart, and Eric Uchitel; 

attended the 2011 TSA conference where we presented the winning TSA NYC chapter 

website assigned for our required academic Service Learning Project. 

     As your organization might be well aware, Donald Donin has recently passed away. It is with 

my sincerest hope that I can help do what I can to nurture his legacy. Donald was an amazing 

individual. My mentor, dear friend and constant source of encouragement. His perseverance 

despite the odds, and his unwavering belief in seeing the potential in others, is a story worth 

revisiting. I should think that his death will amount a loss of immeasurable proportions to the 

TS-affected community. The consummate professional: brilliant, considerate and nurturing. His 

will to make a difference, willed others to find themselves. Civic duty dictates it is necessary to 

bring about the impetus for change to allow others to live more productively. 

With that having been said, if there should be a need for assistance in any manner in the matters 

of coordination/facilitation of administrative tasks and/or media communications, please feel free 

to contact me. 

I will gladly make the necessary accommodations, time permitting to offer my time and services 

to your organization. 

  

Thank you on behalf of those your organization has touched directly, and indirectly such as 

myself. 
 
 


